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As the Member of Parliament for Humber River-Black Creek, it is my pleasure to offer 

my warmest greetings to the renowned people of Shen Yuen Performing Arts as they 

return to Canada this year. 

 

For over a decade, Shen Yun has wowed the world with their impressive performances. 

While audiences enjoy beautiful visual displays of cultural artistry and talented 

performers, the movement behind these shows is just as remarkable. 

 

While political oppression contests the right to express oneself in many places across 

the globe, Shen Yun is a living rejection of such. I sincerely commend the Shen Yun 

collective for their commitment to honouring their truths, their spiritual beliefs, and 

their culture through these beautiful performances. 

 

I would also like to thank them for sharing their story with the people of Canada 

through such unforgettable shows.  

 

Wishing a wonderful time to everyone in attendance this year! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Hon. Judy A. Sgro, MP 

Member of Parliament 

Humber River-Black Creek 
 


